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Dear Members of the Ancient Order ofHibemians,

St. Patrick is a special patron to the Ancient Order ofHibemians, and the whole
Church rejoices with you on his feast day.

Please extend my thanks to the Hibemians for accepting and upholding the gift
of faith which St. Patrick fostered. I encourage all of you to pray and work to share that

same faith and to show yourselves to be part of the fruit of St. Patrick's witness. May
God bless you with joy and peace in Jesus our Lord.

With best wishes and prayers, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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